
 

 

 

       

        

Monday 21st June 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I am writing to let you know that Mrs Hindmarsh has been successful in securing her 

first Headship position so will be leaving us at the end of the year.  She will be moving 

to St John’s Primary School in Peterborough.  

 

The Robert Miles community will miss Mrs Hindmarsh and we have all benefitted from 

her dedication to the school.  I am sure that you will join with me in congratulating 

Mrs Hindmarsh and wishing her all the best for the future.   

 

A new appointment for an Assistant Head will be made in the Autumn term, but in 

the meantime Mrs Ryan and Mrs Jacques will both be teaching full time in 

September and Mrs Adams will be supported by the Senior Leadership team. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Mrs L Barbuti 

Head of School. 

 

 
         

 


